
Email from Danielle Gee, owner of 514 Miller, 48103

From: <dgee8@comcast.net>
Date: Thu, Dec 8, 2022 at 3:17 PM
Subject: RE: Plan of extension to 518 Miller
To: Rosalyn Barclay <rbarclay@emich.edu>

Hi Roz,
Thanks for your note!. I really appreciate your attentiveness and your willingness to reply with
detail. We believe our property value increases when improvements are made to
neighboring properties, and based on the drawing you provided and the fact that you are
committed to maintaining the space for vehicles to turn around, we have no objection to
your build.
Please let me know if you need anything else from us!
Thanks again!
Danielle


